
 

 

Subject: Important Notice: Player Safety During Extreme Weather Conditions 

 

Dear All, 

As the governing body of tennis in India, the safety and well-being of our players are of 

paramount importance to us. With the onset of extreme weather conditions, particularly the 

challenges posed by high temperatures, it becomes imperative for us to take proactive 

measures to ensure the safety of all participants in tournaments across the country. 

We advise and recommend the Tournament Director and Tournament Referee to ensure the 

schedules be adjusted where necessary to minimize exposure to peak heat hours, prioritising 

the safety of our players above all else. 

By working together and prioritising player safety, we can ensure that our tournaments remain 

enjoyable and safe experiences for everyone involved.  

 

 

Anil Dhupar, 

Hon. Secretary General, 

All India Tennis Association 


